
From: Enquiries  
Sent: 28 April 2023 13:01 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: Enquiries  
Subject: Response RFI 073 - FOIA - Procurement Ref: SSRO - C- 81 - Winning Submission - 
Outsourced Payrol and HR Services 
 
Dear [REDACTED] 
 
Thank you for your freedom of information request, allocated reference RFI 073, received on 29 
March 2023. 
 
You asked one question of the SSRO and our answer is as follows: 
I am looking to get a copy of the winning submission for the above tender opportunity, under the 
freedom of information act.  
Answer: We can confirm that no contract was awarded as a result of tender opportunity SSRO-C-
81 and therefore no resultant winning submission is held. 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of 
the response to your original request and should be addressed to: Neil Swift, c/o Enquiries, 
enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or 
ico.org.uk 

 
 
Enquiries  
 
Finlaison House15-17 Furnival Street  London  EC4A 1AB 
E: enquiries@ssro.gov.ukSingle Source Regulations Office 
  

mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ico.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cenquiries%40ssro.gov.uk%7Cf863956f0aab45fa8f9e08db42764c6b%7Cfa810b6b7dd24340934f96091d79eacd%7C0%7C0%7C638176848076932487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=4jJFWGDoqCmlxo3eYnjkw29C4thUHw0ISYjyiO0ypeQ%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/single-source-regulations-office


 
From: Enquiries  
Sent: 29 March 2023 15:43 
To: [REDACTED] 
Cc: Enquiries  
Subject: RE: FOIA - Procurement Ref: SSRO - C- 81 - Winning Submission - Outsourced Payrol and HR 
Services 
 
Dear [REDACTED] 
 
Thank you for your email. We apologise for the delay in responding to your query. The tender 
mailbox is used for tender communications and is monitored daily when we have active tender 
processes running.  At other times, it is checked intermittently. The SSRO’s email address for 
Freedom of Information Act requests, as provided on our website, is enquiries@ssro.gov.uk. 
 
Your request has been allocated reference number RFI 073.  We will respond to you within 20 
working days, i.e., by 28 April 2023. 
 
If you wish to contact us again, please use the allocated reference number.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
[REDACTED] 
Enquiries 
  
Single Source Regulations Office 
  
[REDACTED] |  E:  enquiries@ssro.gov.uk 
Finlaison House | 15-17 Furnival Street | London | EC4A 1AB 
 
 
From: [REDACTED]  
Sent: 08 February 2023 10:29 
To: tenders   
Subject: FOIA - Procurement Ref: SSRO - C- 81 - Winning Submission - Outsourced Payrol and HR 
Services 
 
CAUTION: External Email  
Good morning,  
 
I hope you are well.  
  
I was wondering if you might be able to help me or point me in the direction of someone who may 
be able to help me? I am looking to get a copy of the winning submission for the above tender 
opportunity, under the freedom of information act.  
  
I look forward to your response and thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  
  
Kind regards, 
 
[REDACTED] 

mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk
mailto:enquiries@ssro.gov.uk

